
Tuesday Sept 23 
 
Good morning Greer High School! Today is Tuesday, September 23. 
 
At this time, Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance 
  
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the 
republic for which it stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and 
justice for all. 
 
Please pause for the moment of silence. 
 

Calling all Reading Rockstars! The September meeting for the BookJackets 
Book Club will take place this Friday during all 3 lunches. Grab your lunch and 
come on down to the library to talk all things books! See Ms. Breig in the 
media center to get your Book Club pass. Can't wait to see you there! 

Students, the homecoming dance will be October 4 at 8pm at Greer High 
School. Tickets go on sale September 22 for $15. Students wanting to bring a 
guest that are not current Greer High School students, must complete a guest 
verification form and turn it in no later than September 29. Forms can be 
picked up in the media center, Mr. Bitterman’s classroom, or at lunch.. 
Students must be in good standing with attendance and not have any debts 
to attend the dance. 

There will be a French Club meeting this Friday in Madame Simon's room # 15, 
from 7:45 to 8:30. Come enjoy the culture of French speaking countries around 
the world. All are invited. A light French breakfast will be served.   

Greer High School’s PTSA would like to invite you to enter this year’s Reflections 
contest. This year’s theme is “I Belong!.” Areas of competition include: Dance 
Choreography, Literature, Music Composition, Photography, and Visual Arts. A 

 



complete set of rules and entry form can be found online at 
scpta.org/reflections under “Student Packet” OR you can pick this information 
up at the school store during lunch. All entries must be turned into the school 
store no later than Friday, December 12th. 

We’re excited to continue our PTSA Membership Drive this week, running 
through the end of the month! The second block class with the highest 
participation will win a pizza party. Students can join at the PTSA School Store 
During Lunch or use the link on our website. Seniors who become members 
will also be eligible to apply for the PTSA Scholarship at the end of the year. 

Come to Brain Gym — Greer High School’s tutoring program. Every Tuesday 
and Thursday, from 4 to 5 p.m., in Room 258,Mrs. Antoine’s room. Tutors are 
available to help in math, English, science on Tuesdays , and social studies on 
Thursdays. Snacks will be provided. Remember — you must have your own 
ride home at 5 o’clock. Brain Gym: your place to learn, grow, and get things 
done. 

The Branch at Greer High raffles are still going on! Don't miss the amazing 
opportunity to be entered into the raffles to win a free ticket to the Halloween 
game or a $10 Visa gift card. Stop by the Branch during your lunch to find out 
more information, but hurry - time is running out! Raffles end on the 25th - the 
winners will be announced on the 26th. Good luck! 

FCA will meet on Wednesday mornings at 8:00 AM in the gym! Free breakfast 
will be served! FCA is open to all students and staff; you do not have to be an 
athlete to attend. Invite your friends, and let's have an awesome morning of 
fellowship, fun, and encouragement! We can't wait to see you there! 

Today’s Hispanic Heritage Month fact of the day celebrates literature: Gabriel 

García Márquez, a Colombian author, won the Nobel Prize in Literature for his 

magical realism stories that have inspired writers everywhere. 

 



Thank you! 

Have a great day Greer High School and remember it’s all about the “G” and 
Greer GRIT, Growth, Resiliency, Integrity, Tenacity! 
 

 


